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In June 2012, Dr. Francis Mwaura, a Senior Lecturer in the Department of Geography 
&Environmental Studies, University of Nairobi was awarded a grant by the African Climate 
Change Fellowship Programme (ACCFP) as part of the Adaptation Teaching Fellowships, to 
conduct a project on “Climate Change Integration in the Education Sector”. The ACCFP is 
sponsored by the Climate Change Adaptation in Africa (CCAA), which is funded jointly by 
International Development Research Center (IDRC) of Canada and the UK’s Department for 
International Development (DfID). ACCFP is managed by the Institute of Resource Assessment 
(IRA-UDSM) in partnership with the global change System for Analysis, Research and Training 
(USA). 
 
A successful dialogue workshop on Environment and Natural Resources Management Education 
for Sustainable Adaptation to the Impacts of Climate Change was held on Monday 21st 



January,2013 at the Chiromo Conference Center, University of Nairobi. The workshop 
objectiveswere: a) to familiarize with the ACCFP and other climate change initiatives in Kenya,b) 
to contribute to the Kenya ACCFP project and c) to identify collaboration opportunities for 
improved climate change integration in the education sector. The workshop was attended by 
scholars from public universities in Kenya and Canada and it was also graced by the presence of 
NEMA DG., Prof. Geoffrey Wahungu and the Principal KWSTI among others. 


